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NATIONAL LOCKDOWN UPDATE

GOLF COURSES TO CLOSE FROM THURSDAY 5
NOVEMBER
Further to the Government announcement on Saturday
evening, it has been confirmed that golf courses in
England are instructed to close from 5th November as
part of a national lockdown until 2nd December.

Section 4 of the New National Restrictions Notice states
that:
To reduce social contact, the Government has ordered
certain businesses and venues to close. 

These include ' 
• indoor and outdoor leisure facilities such as bowling
alleys, leisure centres and gyms, sports facilities including
swimming pools, golf courses and driving ranges, dance
studios, stables and riding centres, soft play facilities,
climbing walls and climbing centres, archery and
shooting ranges, water and theme parks'

This is, of course, particularly disappointing news.

However, we must do what is right and serving the
national interest is the priority. 

England Golf will alongside the All-Party Parliamentary
Group for Golf (APPGG) pro-actively continue dialogue
with government challenging the current position hard,
but with great reason, to allow golf courses to remain
open for play (in some format) from Thursday. 

Wishing you and your families all the best. Keep safe and
well.

Reunert Bauser
General Manager

100 Club Draw

to Alan Penny on winning first prize of £38 and Pat
Groom second prize of £28,50 in the 100 club draw held
on Friday 30 October 2020.
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